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Good morning Ockley Green Community,  
 
As you are aware, there are many areas in Portland that are being impacted by power outages. 
The district has shared a message below that is being communicated in various forms on the 
website and other places. As a school, we are evaluating the staff situation on a case by case 
situation. As of right now, Torey Frisina is the only staff member impacted and will not be 
holding classes today. If classes or teachers are impacted at Ockley Green MS, they will send 
out a message to their students and families via Remind. Students unable to log on because of 
power outages on Tuesday will not be penalized for their absence. Please reach out if you have 
any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
Ockley Green Administration 
 
District Message Below: 
 
Dear PPS Families and Staff, 
 
Due to widespread power outages in the Portland metro area, we know a number of students 
and staff are without power at home, and unable to join their classes for distance learning 
today. Students unable to log on because of power outages on Tuesday will not be penalized 
for their absence.  
 
Some students who have logged on today might have noticed that their teachers did not show 
up for a session. This is due to teachers losing power at home and being unable to log on, 
themselves. Families should expect to hear from their student’s school in these cases.  
 
Finally, there are multiple PPS schools currently without power and/or wifi at the moment. 
Teachers and staff will not be able to access those buildings until power returns. Please contact 
your building administrator to check on power in your building if you were planning on going in.  
 
Thank you! 
 
Current List of PPS Schools without Power: 
Duniway 
Llewelynn Elementary 
Stevenson Elementary 
Duniway Elementary 
Kelly Elementary 
Ockley Green Middle (building is closed due to construction so this does not impact instruction) 


